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This addendum outlines a change to the RFP timeline and change to posting HFA 

upcoming changes. 

1. RFP timeline 

The following change has been made to the original RFP timeline. 

Notification of award letter will be made June 25
th

, 2012 not June 11
th

, 

2012. 

2. At the Bidder’s conference it was stated that upcoming HFA changes that 

would impact RFP budgets would be posted by May 18
th

, 2012 with the 

Q&A document. The date has changed to the EOB May 21
st

, 2012.  

 


